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the amazing ebook to have.

The Devil Colony James Rollins
2011-07-21 Could the founding of
America be based on a lie? The truth
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

is hidden within the ruins of a
cursed lost colony... An exhilarating
Sigma Force thriller. In the Rocky
Mountains, a horrible massacre
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ensues. Bodies are found purposefully
positioned to form two symbols. One
man recognises the warning behind the
gruesome murders: Painter Crowe,
director of SIGMA, has seen these
symbols before and knows the deaths
were a personal threat. One of the
victims was his beloved cousin. Crowe
joins forces with Commander Grayson
Pierce to penetrate the shadowy heart
of a dark cabal that has been
manipulating American history. But
can he discover the truth before it
destroys all he holds dear? The truth
lies hidden within the ruins of a
cursed lost colony - a place known
only as The Devil Colony.
Jack West Jr and the Hero's Helmet
Matthew Reilly 2016-09-15 An ebookexclusive short story from
bestselling author Matthew Reilly
featuring Jack West, before he
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

returns in a new adventure The Four
Legendary Kingdoms. Includes an
extract from the thrilling new novel.
Late on Christmas Eve, decorated SAS
officer and Egyptologist Jack West Jr
is about to make a discovery that
could rewrite history. In the ancient
Temple of Dendur, housed in New
York's Metropolitan Museum of Art, a
legendary weapon has lain hidden for
millennia. But Jack is not the only
person who knows about the artefact's
existence. As Jack examines the
temple in the deserted museum, he is
watched by a mysterious figure. A man
intent on stopping him at any cost.
The 34th Degree Thomas Greanias
2012-05-29 Sam Deker travels back in
time to Nazi-occupied Greece to steal
a formula for an ultimate weapon only
to discover that Hitler's Secret
Service is a front for a centuries2/30
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old organization that would seize
power in the twenty-first century.
Beyond the Sea David L. Golemon
2017-06-13 The Soviet battle cruiser
Simbirsk, which launched in June 1940
and was reported sunk in 1944 with
the loss of all hands, is still
sailing the open sea. January of
2017: American Los Angeles class
submarine U.S.S. Houston is tracking
a surface target that is not listed
as part of the Russian navy’s
response to the NATO maneuvers. What
they find will set in motion the
answers to one of the great mysteries
of World War II. With the Russian
navy bearing down on the Houston and
international tensions running high,
the United States Navy declares the
Soviet-era derelict legal salvage
under international law. With the
world’s most powerful navies going
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

toe-to-toe in the North Atlantic, the
President of the United States calls
upon the one organization that has a
chance to figure out why this ship is
in this time, in this
place—Department 5656, also known as
the Event Group. When the Group
arrives, they are confronted by three
warships of the Russian Navy who have
come to claim Russian property. The
two groups meet and soon discover
that the ancient battle cruiser is
not a derelict at all, but fully
functional with a mysterious
apparatus that sent the original crew
to their deaths. In the midst of
their warfare in the tossing seas,
both navies are sent into a realm of
unimaginable terror—an alternate
world of water, ice, and death. The
Event Group has a new mission when
relics of the fabled Philadelphia
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Experiment surface in Beyond the Sea,
the twelfth thrilling hit in New York
Times bestselling author David L.
Golemon's Event Group series.
Empire of the Dragon David L. Golemon
2018 Join Colonel Jack Collins, Carl
Everett, and Director Niles Compton,
and the rest of the Event Group
staff, in their latest adventure!
Skies will explode, oceans of sand
will rise, and ancient seas from the
bowels of the Earth will be called
upon to protect the greatest secret
in all of China-The legend of Empire
of the Dragon.
MirrorWorld Jeremy Robinson
2015-04-28 After escaping from a
mental institution and then a secret
government corporation that is
conducting human experiments, Crazy
jabs a stolen syringe with a
mysterious substance into his leg and
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

is endowed with superpower. By the
author of XOM-B.
Unconventional Warfare (Special
Forces, Book 1) Chris Lynch
2018-11-27 Discover the secret
missions behind America's greatest
conflicts. Danny Manion has been
fighting his entire life. Sometimes
with his fists. Sometimes with his
words. But when his actions finally
land him in real trouble, he can't
fight the judge who offers him a
choice: jail... or the army. Turns
out there's a perfect place for him
in the US military: the Studies and
Observation Group (SOG), an elite
volunteer-only task force comprised
of US Air Force Commandos, Army Green
Berets, Navy SEALS, and even a CIA
agent or two. With the SOG's focus on
covert action and psychological
warfare, Danny is guaranteed an
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unusual tour of duty, and a hugely
dangerous one. Fortunately, the very
same qualities that got him in
trouble at home make him a naturalborn commando in a secret war. Even
if almost nobody knows he's there.
National Book Award finalist Chris
Lynch begins a new, explosive fiction
series based on the real-life, topsecret history of US black ops.
Treasure of the Dead David Wood
2016-08-27 Maddock and Bones set off
on their first treasure hunting
adventure! 1715- Blown far off
course, their treasure-laden ship
sinking, a crew of Spanish sailors
struggles ashore, only to encounter a
horror out of their worst nightmares.
Dane Maddock and Bones Bonebrake have
left the Navy SEALs and set out on a
search for the legendary lost
treasure fleet. The search takes them
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

to Haiti, where they encounter the
forces of a madman bent on finding
the treasure in order to fund his
maniacal experiments and help him
seize the power he craves. But not
all their foes are human. Mystery,
history, and legend meet as Maddock
and Bones scour ancient ruins, plumb
the depths of the sea, and come face
to face with pure evil in their quest
for the Treasure of the Dead. Praise
for David Wood and the Dane Maddock
Adventures! “Dane and Bones....
Together they're unstoppable. Rip
roaring action from start to finish.
Wit and humor throughout. Just one
question - how soon until the next
one? Because I can't wait.” -Graham
Brown, author of Shadows of the
Midnight Sun “What an adventure! A
great read that provides lots of
action, and thoughtful insight as
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well, into strange realms that are
sometimes best left unexplored.” Paul Kemprecos, author of Cool Blue
Tomb and the NUMA Files “A pageturning yarn blending high action,
Biblical speculation, ancient
secrets, and nasty creatures. Indiana
Jones better watch his back!”–Jeremy
Robinson, author of SecondWorld “With
the thoroughly enjoyable way Mr. Wood
has mixed speculative history with
our modern day pursuit of truth, he
has created a story that thrills and
makes one think beyond the boundaries
of mere fiction and enter the world
of 'why not'?” -David Lynn Golemon,
Author of the Event Group series “A
twisty tale of adventure and intrigue
that never lets up and never lets
go!” -Robert Masello, author of The
Einstein Prophecy “Let there be no
confusion: David Wood is the next
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

Clive Cussler. Once you start
reading, you won't be able to stop
until the last mystery plays out in
the final line.”-Edward G. Talbot,
author of 2012: The Fifth World “I
like my thrillers with lots of
explosions, global locations and a
mystery where I learn something new.
Wood delivers! Recommended as a fast
paced, kick ass read.”-J.F. Penn,
author of Desecration
Arcadian Genesis: Alex Hunter 0.5
Greig Beck 2012-09-01 An aeon ago it
crashed into the frozen earth.
Millennia later it was removed from
the icy soil, still functioning. They
opened it ... they shouldn't have.
Alex Hunter – in the mission that
turned him from a normal man into the
weapon known as the Arcadian – and
the elite team of soldiers known as
the Hotzone All-Forces Warfare
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Commandos must enter a hostile
country to rescue a defected Chechen
researcher from the center of a
country at war. But the HAWCs are not
the only ones looking for the rogue
scientist and the mysterious package
he carries with him. A brutal and
relentless killer and his death squad
are on the trail too – and they bring
a savagery with them that Hunter and
his team have never witnessed before
in modern warfare. In this stunning
prequel to Beneath the Dark Ice, the
HAWC team must race the clock to
rescue the scientist, prevent the
package from falling into the wrong
hands ... and save the world from a
horror that should never have been
woken. Arcadian Genesis features a
sample chapter from Greig Beck's
forthcoming novel Black Mountain.
Dourado David Wood 2013-07 A sunken
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

treasure. An ancient Biblical
artifact. A mystery as old as
humankind. On January 25, 1829, the
Portuguese brig Dourado sank off the
coast of Indonesia, losing its cargo
of priceless treasures from the Holy
Land. One of these lost relics holds
the key to an ancient mystery. But
someone does not want this treasure
to come to light. When her father is
murdered while searching for the
Dourado, Kaylin Maxwell hires
treasure hunter and former Navy Seal
Dane Maddock and his partner Uriah
"Bones" Bonebrake, to locate the
Dourado, and recover a lost Biblical
artifact, the truth behind which
could shake the foundations of the
church, and call into question the
fundamentally held truths of human
existence. Join Dane and Bones on a
perilous adventure that carries them
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from the depths of the Pacific to
ancient cities of stone as they
unravel the mystery of the Dourado.
Overlord David L. Golemon 2014-07-15
In the stunning conclusion to the
Matchstick Man saga that began with
Event and continued with Legacy, the
End of Days is upon humanity--invasion has arrived! Some speculate
that the war between the two worlds
began 700 million years ago, while
others say it started in 1947 over a
small town in New Mexico called
Roswell. Regardless of dates, the war
is now upon us, and after centuries
of watching, the enemy attacked. The
plans of a million years are finally
ready for what we have always known
was coming---Armageddon. As world
allies fall to the wayside, a growing
political faction from several
nations sends a clear signal that
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

cooperation between the superpowers
and the lesser states cannot succeed.
As nations start a mad scramble to
realign their military structures,
the war begins silently in the depths
of the oceans, and flares to global
brightness with the first military
strike in history between two
different worlds. Only one element in
the arsenal of the world can possibly
give Earth a fighting chance at
survival---a small being that has
already saved the world once in the
Arizona desert is now called upon to
outthink his former masters---the
Matchstick Man. While Matchstick Man
searches for the real motivation
behind the invasion, the Event Group
is the one entity that refuses to
accept the inevitable defeat of
humankind. They've learned that the
answer to this war has always been
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here on earth buried deeply in our
ancient past, and that they may even
hold the clue to salvation inside
their own artifact vault. But with
the devastating loss of its military
arm and one of their leaders, Colonel
Jack Collins, the group is being torn
apart by internal conflict and
devastating personal decisions. Even
worse, the group's old enemies have
returned to take revenge, and the
worst fears of Department 5656 are
realized---a breach in security
allows intruders to get at the
secrets inside the complex in Nevada.
Can the group come together to defeat
their enemy and defend the planet? As
the war wages on, countries fall,
nations fight to the last man, and
the fate of the planet depends on a
few good men and women in this
action-packed thrill ride from New
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

York Times bestselling author David
L. Golemon.
Instinct Jeremy Robinson 2010-04-13
The high adventure of James Rollins
combines with the gripping suspense
of Scott Sigler in this second
installment in the Jack Sigler
Thriller A genetic disease known as
Brugada Syndrome kills its victims
without warning, without symptom.
When the President of the United
States falls victim to a weaponized
and contagious strain of the disease,
the Chess Team—King, Queen, Rook,
Knight and Bishop—are assigned to
protect Sara Fogg, a CDC detective,
as she journeys to the source of the
new strain: the Annamite Mountains in
Vietnam. Surrounded by Vietnam War
era landmines, harsh terrain and more
than one military force not happy
about the return of American boots to
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the Ho Chi Minh trail, the fight for
survival becomes a grueling battle in
the humid jungle. Pursued by VPLA
Death Volunteers, Vietnam's Special
Forces unit, the team's flight
through a maze of archaic ruins
reveals an ancient secret...a primal
secret that may stop the disease from
sweeping the globe—even as it
threatens both the mission and their
lives.
The Supernaturals David L. Golemon
2016-10-18 Named One of Riffle's Ten
Best Haunted House Books of All Time
Built at the turn of the twentieth
century by one of the richest and
most powerful men in the world tucked
away in the pristine Pocono
Mountains, Summer Place, a retreat
for the rich and famous, seems the
very essence of charm and beauty, “a
scene borrowed from a wondrous
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

fairytale of gingerbread houses,
bright forests, and glowing, sunny
meadows.” But behind the yellow and
white trimmed exterior lurks an evil,
waiting to devour the unwary... Seven
years ago, Professor Gabriel
Kennedy’s investigation into
paranormal activity at Summer Place
ended in tragedy, and destroyed his
career. Now, Kelly Delaphoy, the
ambitious producer of a top-rated
ghost-hunting television series, is
determined to make Summer Place the
centerpiece of an epic live broadcast
on Halloween night. To ensure
success, she needs help from the one
man who has come face-to-face with
the evil that dwells in Summer Place,
a man still haunted by the ghosts of
his own failure. Disgraced and
alienated from the academic
community, Kennedy wants nothing to
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do with the event. But Summer Place
has other plans... As Summer Place
grows stronger, Kennedy, along with
the paranormal ghost hunting team,
The Supernaturals, sets out to
confront...and if possible,
destroy...the evil presence dwelling
there.
Scarecrow Matthew Reilly 2010 A
reissue with new cover and a new
format to co-incide with Matt's new
blockbuster The Five Greatest
Warriors
The Plantation Chris Kuzneski
2015-07-06 One by one, in cities
across America, people of all ages
are taken from their homes, their
cars, their lives. But these aren't
random kidnappings. They're crimes of
passion, planned and researched
several months in advance, then
executed with a singular objective in
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

mind. Revenge. Ariane Walker is one
of the victims, dragged from her
apartment with few clues to follow.
The police said there's little they
can do for her, but that isn't good
enough for her boyfriend, Jonathon
Payne. With the help of his best
friend, Payne gives chase, hoping
that a lead in New Orleans somehow
pays off. Together, they uncover the
mystery of Ariane's abduction and the
truth behind the South's most violent
secret. Praise for THE PLANTATION:
James Patterson, #1 international
bestselling author—“THE PLANTATION is
a rip-roaring page-turner based on an
ingenious idea. No reader will easily
forget it.” Lee Child, #1
international bestselling
author—“Excellent! High stakes, fast
action, vibrant characters, and a
very, very original plot concept. Not
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to be missed!” Nelson DeMille, #1
international bestselling
author—“Wear your running shoes when
you read THE PLANTATION. This is the
most action-packed, swiftly paced,
and tightly plotted novel I’ve read
in a long time.” James Rollins, #1
international bestselling
author—“Chris Kuzneski displays a
remarkable sense of suspense and
action in THE PLANTATION. A riveting
ride from start to finish as an exSpecial Forces soldier searches for
the kidnappers of his girlfriend,
leading to an international manhunt
that will leave readers breathless
and up much too late. Don’t miss it!”
Douglas Preston, #1 international
bestselling author—“THE PLANTATION is
a powerful read with a great plot
twist. Right from the opening scenes
the book takes off, and all I can say
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

is, hang on for the ride.”
Ripper David L. Golemon 2012-07-17
The real Jack the Ripper is loose,
and this time he's brought friends to
the darkness of the deep desert in
the newest adrenaline rush from David
Golemon, The New York Times
bestselling author of Legacy. In the
tradition of works by James Rollins,
Preston and Child and Matthew Reilly,
Ripper is the latest in an actionpacked series about the nation's most
secret agency—The Event Group. In
1887, the British Empire contracted
brilliant American professor Lawrence
Ambrose to create a mutant gene to
turn an ordinary person into an
aggressive fighting machine. But all
too quickly, Ambrose was found to be
behind a streak of vicious murders,
and in a cover-up of massive
proportions, Queen Victoria ordered
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the project, and Ambrose, terminated.
Thus the legend of Jack the Ripper
was born. The killings stopped as
suddenly as they had begun—but not
because Ambrose was caught. Instead,
he escaped and returned home to
America where he and his formula
faded into history. But in 2012, a
raid against a Mexican drug lord
uncovers a small cache of antiquated
notebooks containing long-buried
instructions to create blind killers
out of normal men. Enter the Event
Group and Col. Jack Collins, who are
desperate to stop one of their most
feared enemies. When the formula is
loosed in the underground halls and
vaults of the Event Group complex
itself, brother will battle brother,
and for the first time in many men's
brave lives they will understand the
true meaning of fear. The next heartevent-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

stopping chapter in the New York
Times bestselling Event Group series,
Ripper takes readers to new levels of
suspense, where death could be hiding
around any corner on this non-stop
thrill ride.
Conspiracy (The Plot to Kill Hitler
#1) Andy Marino 2020-04-21 Based on
the real-life scheme to take down one
of history's greatest monsters, this
heart-pounding trilogy puts two
courageous kids at the center of the
plot to kill Adolf Hitler.
Pulse Jeremy Robinson 2010-04-01 HOW
MANY PEOPLE WOULD YOU KILL TO LIVE
FOREVER? Imagine a world where
soldiers regenerate and continue
fighting without pause, where suicide
bombers live to strike again and
again. This is the dream of Richard
Ridley, founder of Manifold Genetics,
and he has just discovered the key to
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eternal life: an ancient artifact
buried beneath a Greek-inscribed
stone in the Peruvian desert. When
Manifold steals the artifact and
abducts archeologist Dr. George
Pierce, United States Special Forces
Delta operator Jack Sigler, call sign
King, and his "Chess Team" —Queen,
Knight, Rook, Bishop, and their
handler, Deep Blue—give chase. Formed
under special order from President
Duncan, they are the best of
America's Special Forces, tasked with
antiterrorism missions that take them
around the world against any threat,
ancient, modern, and at times,
inhuman. With cutting-edge weapons,
tough-as-nails tactics, and keen
intellects, they stand alone on the
brink, facing the world's most
dangerous threats. Ridley's plan to
create unstoppable soldiers has just
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

made him threat number one. Tension
soars along with the body count as
the team faces high-tech security
forces, hordes of "regens," the
horrific results of Manifold's
experiments, and a resurrected
mythological predator complete with
regenerative abilities, seven heads,
and a savage appetite. The Chess Team
races to save Pierce and stop
Manifold before they change the face
of genetics—and human
history—forever. Heart-pounding
action combines with adrenalinecharged suspense in the first of
Jeremy Robinson's smart, sharp series
featuring the Chess Team.
Nick of Time John Gilstrap 2016-09-27
The New York Times bestselling
author’s pulse-pounding series of two
young lovers racing against the clock
and against the law—now in one
14/30
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volume. Nicki Janssen’s days are
numbered, but she refuses to accept
her fate lying down. Defying her
father and her doctors, she hits the
road with a pocketful of cash, a bus
ticket—and a romantic fantasy of
riding off with her childhood crush .
. . Handsome, dangerous Brad Ward is
facing a different kind of sentence.
Sent to prison for felony murder, he
has escaped and rekindled his
relationship with Nicki. But when
Nicki’s father joins forces with a
deputy sheriff, the search for the
runaways ignites a manhunt—a
blistering chase that accelerates
with every stolen car, every act of
violence . . .
Secret of the Templars Paul
Christopher 2015-01-15 John Holliday,
army ranger turned historian, is the
Indiana Jones of conspiracy
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

thrillers. Ex-army ranger turned
historian John Holliday is in search
for the truth behind the ancient and
deadly Templar order. Putting their
lives in danger, Holliday and his
good friend Eddie once again travel
the world on the trail of a deadly
Templar plot. The latest rip roaring
adventure from Paul Christopher
following on from The Sword of the
Templars, The Templar Cross, The
Templar Throne, The Templar
Conspiracy, The Templar Legion, Red
Templar, Valley of the Templars and
Lost City of the Templars. Paul
Christopher is the pseudonym of a
bestselling US novelist who lives in
the Great Lakes region.
Cannibal (a Jack Sigler Thriller)
Jeremy Robinson 2015-02-10 Still
recovering from the tragic loss of a
good friend, Jack Sigler, callsign:
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King, leads the Chess Team-a crew of
former Delta operators-back into
action. But what should be a routine
snatch-and-grab to capture a drug
cartel leader, escalates out of
control, throwing the team into a
challenge unlike anything they've
ever faced. An enemy from their past,
who is close to unmasking their
identities, joins forces with the
psychotic cartel kingpin, setting a
trap that will shake the team to its
foundations. While the team battles
enemies old and new, King's fiancee,
CDC disease detective, Sara Fogg,
struggles to stop a strange outbreak
that transforms the infected into
ravenous, inhuman monsters. Once
responsible for the disappearance of
the Roanoke settlers, the disease now
threatens to spread across the
planet, ending human civilization in
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

a bloodbath of violence. Hunted by
humans and monsters alike, King and
the Chess Team face a desperate
choice-sacrifice themselves or let
the world bleed. Jeremy Robinson and
Sean Ellis, the international
bestselling team behind Prime and
Savage, return with a riveting and
horrific tale reminiscent of Matthew
Reilly's and James Rollins's best.
Settle in for a long night as the
Chess Team journeys around the world,
through history and to your worst
nightmares.
Carpathian David L. Golemon
2013-07-30 The Event Group tackles
their most challenging mission yet in
this no-holds-barred thrill ride from
the New York Times bestselling author
of Ripper and Legacy Perfect for fans
of Clive Cussler, James Rollins, and
Matthew Reilly, the latest gripping
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thriller from David L. Golemon takes
the Event Group---the nation's most
secret agency---to the brink in a
heart-stopping race against time.
Rumors of the seemingly magical
victory that allowed the Exodus of
Israelites from Egypt have resonated
through the archaeological world for
decades. Now evidence has been
discovered that points to a new
explanation of how the ancient
Hebrews destroyed the unstoppable
army of Pharaoh with a tribe of
warriors who disappeared a generation
later, after the destruction of the
City of Jericho, taking with them the
most valued treasures of a people
without a homeland. Today a treasure
of a different kind is unearthed at
the lost ruins of Jericho, one that
will change the history of God's
Chosen People for all time—the
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

petrified remains of an animal that
could not exist. Enter the Event
Group. Led by Col. Jack Collins, the
Group's brilliant men and women
gather to discover the truth behind
not only the Exodus, but also the
magnificent animals that led the
defeat of Pharaoh's army. On a
whirlwind race to save the most
valuable treasure and artifacts in
the history of the world from those
who would destroy them, the Event
Group will come face-to-face with
every myth, legend, and historical
truth that has ever unfolded in the
mythic and larger-than-life
Carpathians---or as the area was once
known, Transylvania, the land of Vlad
the Impaler. The newest pulsepounding installment in the New York
Times bestselling Event Group Series,
Carpathian pushes the limits of
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suspense, where every chapter
contains new twists and revelations
in this exciting, page-turning read.
The Traveler David L. Golemon
2016-07-05 267,000 BCE. The continent
was its own world, untouched by the
planet-wide catastrophe that ended
the reign of the dinosaurs over
sixty-five million years before. A
traveler arrives in the jungles of
this ancient world who will fight to
survive carnivorous creatures in a
land never meant for human kind. In
another time and in a land far
distant, men and women struggle to
recover from the loss of so many of
their own in a battle. Inside of this
Group, Colonel Jack Collins has
summoned the best of the best from
the most secretive organization in
the United States government, The
Event Group, to help him in his
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

quest. The new mission is to recover
one of their own: to bring home a
lost soldier from a world that
existed in the distant past. To
accomplish the impossible, Department
5656, the Event Group, will have to
travel to a place and time far
removed from their own world - almost
300,000 years in the past. The trail
to find the technology to accomplish
time travel will be ripe with
treachery and murder as the Group
fights to bring home their friend,
Captain Carl Everett, a man that was
lost in a battle to save the world.
This will be a fight that if lost,
will change the very history of the
planet and thus our present.
Ancients David Lynn Golemon
2014-04-10 Ancients is an actionpacked thriller in the Event Group
series by David Lynn Golemon. The
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lost city of Atlantis is the stuff of
legend. A vast treasure of secret
knowledge and unimaginable wealth. An
entire civilisation that disappeared
for unknown reasons, forgotten in the
mists of time. But now, battle lines
are being drawn to claim the immense
power which once resided there. On
one side, led by Colonel Jack
Collins, is the Event Group - a top
secret government organisation made
of the most brilliant soldiers,
scientists and historians on earth,
all dedicated to discovering the
truth behind the world's greatest
unsolved myths. They must take down a
shadowy conspiracy of men fuelled by
hatred who want to unleash a weapon
which could change life as we know it
forever . . . The Event Group must
race against time to end a twelve
thousand year-old trail of
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

destructive malice in David Lynn
Golemon's Ancients. The Event Group
series also includes Event and
Legend. Praise for David Lynn Golemon
and the EVENT series: 'Sure to
satisfy fans of The X-Files'
Publishers Weekly 'Imagine mixing in
a blender Tom Clancy with the movie
Predator and the X-Files ... non-stop
action' Library Journal
'Spectacularly cinematic . . . a flat
out adrenalin rush' New York Times
bestselling authors Judith and
Garfield Reeves Stevens David Lynn
Golemon grew up in Chino, California
and worked for the US military in a
classified role. He now lives and
writes in Long Island, New York. His
Event Group Series includes the
titles Event, Legend, Ancient,
Leviathan and Primeval.
Cibola David Wood 2017-03-06 1539- In
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a remote Spanish outpost, one man
holds the secret to the greatest
treasure and deadliest secret in
human history. Utah, Present Day Cave
paintings in a newly-discovered
Indian site provide evidence that
Christ visited the New World. Or do
they? Dane Maddock returns in another
unforgettable adventure! When Dane
rescues beautiful archaeologist Jade
Ihara, he joins her on asearch for
the legendary Seven Cities of Cibola.
Cibola takes the reader on a journey
across the American southwest, where
the ruins of the mysterious Anasazi
hide deadly secrets, and foes lurk
around every corner. Dane and his
partner -Bones- Bonebrake must
decipher clues from the fabled Copper
Scroll, outwit their enemies, and be
the first to unlock the secret of
Cibola. Praise for David Wood and the
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

Dane Maddock Adventures -Dane and
Bones.... Together they're
unstoppable. Rip roaring action from
start to finish. Wit and humor
throughout. Just one question - how
soon until the next one? Because I
can't wait.- Graham Brown, author of
Shadows of the Midnight Sun -What an
adventure! A great read that provides
lots of action, and thoughtful
insight as well, into strange realms
that are sometimes best left
unexplored.- Paul Kemprecos, author
of Cool Blue Tomb and the NUMA Files
-A page-turning yarn blending high
action, Biblical speculation, ancient
secrets, and nasty creatures. Indiana
Jones better watch his back!- Jeremy
Robinson, author of SecondWorld -With
the thoroughly enjoyable way Mr. Wood
has mixed speculative history with
our modern day pursuit of truth, he
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has created a story that thrills and
makes one think beyond the boundaries
of mere fiction and enter the world
of 'why not'?- David Lynn Golemon,
Author of Ancients, Event, Legend,
and Leviathan -A twisty tale of
adventure and intrigue that never
lets up and never lets go!- Robert
Masello, author of Bestiary and Blood
and Ice -Let there be no confusion:
David Wood is the next Clive Cussler.
Once you start reading, you won't be
able to stop until the last mystery
plays out in the final line.- Edward
G. Talbot, author of 2012: The Fifth
World -I like my thrillers with lots
of explosions, global locations and a
mystery where I learn something new.
Wood delivers! Recommended as a fast
paced, kick ass read.- J.F. Penn,
author of Desecration -Dourado is a
brisk read, reminiscent of early
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

Cussler adventures, and perfect for
an afternoon at the beach or a crosscountry flight. You'll definitely
want more of Maddock.- Sean EllisAuthor of Into the Black
The Hunt For Atlantis (Wilde/Chase 1)
Andy McDermott 2009-11-12 Following
in the tradition of Clive Cussler and
Matthew Reilly, Andy McDermott takes
us a roller-coaster ride in search of
the legendary Atlantis. Archaeologist
Nina Wilde believes she hasfound the
location of the lost city of Atlantis
andnow she wants the opportunityto
prove her theory. Someone else though
wants her dead! With the help of exSAS bodyguard Eddie Chase and
beautiful heiress Kari Frost, Nina
faces a breakneck race against time
around the world, pursued at every
step by agents of the mysterious and
murderous Brotherhood of Selasphoros.
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From the jungles of Brazil to the
mountains of Tibet, from the streets
of Manhattan to the depths of the
Atlantic Ocean, the hunt for Atlantis
leads to a secret hidden for 11,000
years which in the wrong hands could
destroy civilization as we know it...
Event David Lynn Golemon 2014-10-23
Let David Lynn Golemon thrill you
with Event from the magnificent Event
Group series. IT WAS THE BIGGEST
COVER-UP IN HUMAN HISTORY. AND IT WAS
KEPT HIDDEN FOR A REASON. But when a
new danger emerges, there are some
who know that we have seen this
before. And that in order to survive,
we must revisit the past. Only inside
the Event Group, a top secret
government agency made up of the
brightest and best from the worlds of
science, philosophy and the military,
dedicated to uncovering the hidden
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

truths behind history's greatest
myths and legends, are there the
skills, knowledge and resources to
face a threat to our very existence.
Taking the lead is the agency's
newest recruit, Major Jack Collins.
Despatched to the desert wastelands
of the American Southwest, Collins
and his team will have to draw on
understanding from the past - and
unlikely an unlikely ally - to win
their battle for mankind's future . .
. Praise for David Lynn Golemon and
the EVENT series: 'Sure to satisfy
fans of The X-Files' Publishers
Weekly 'Imagine mixing in a blender
Tom Clancy with the movie Predator
and the X-Files ... non-stop action'
Library Journal 'Spectacularly
cinematic . . . a flat out adrenalin
rush' New York Times bestselling
authors Judith and Garfield Reeves
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Stevens David Lynn Golemon grew up in
Chino, California and worked for the
US military in a classified role. He
now lives and writes in Long Island,
New York. His Event Group Series
includes the titles Event, Legend,
Ancient, Leviathan and Primeval, all
of which are available in Penguin
eBook form. Visit David's website at
eventgroupfiles.com
Beneath the Dark Ice Greig Beck
2011-08-19 TERROR FROM THE DEEP . . .
When a plane crashes into the
Antarctic ice, exposing an enormous
cave system, a rescue and research
team is dispatched. Twenty-four hours
later, all contact is lost. Captain
Alex Hunter and his highly trained
commandos, along with a team of
scientists, are fast tracked to the
hot zone to find out what went wrong.
Meanwhile, the alluring
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

petrobiologist Aimee Weir is sent to
follow up on the detection of a vast
underground reservoir. If the
unidentified substance proves to be
oil, every country in the world will
want to know about it--even wage war
over it. Or worse. Once suspended
into the caves, Alex, Aimee, and the
others can't locate a single
survivor--or even a trace of their
remains. Nor is there a energy
source, only specters of the dead
haunting the tunnels. But soon they
will discover that something very
much alive is brewing beneath the
surface. It is a force that dates
back to the very dawn of time--an
ancient terror that hunts and kills
to survive...
The Tea-Planter's Daughter Sara
Banerji 2012-03-30 Today is Julia
Clockhouse's twenty-fifth birthday.
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Her long-suffering Hindu servants are
frantically trying to organise a
party for her, but it's hard to do so
amid the havoc wreaked by her wild
spirit. They think she is possessed.
Daughters of colonial tea-planters
shouldn't have souls that escape
their bodies, move objects with their
minds, hear tongueless yogis speak.
Julia Clockhouse does. As the day
passes and the chaos mounts in the
kitchen, Julia listens desperately
for the return of her husband. Ben
may have married her on the orders of
her domineering father, but he had
come to love her; together they had
found the happiness they missed in
childhood. But by the time the party
guests are tumbling in from the
rising fury of the monsoon Ben has
still not come. Sara Banerji narrates
the events of an extraordinary
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

birthday with deft humour and
haunting eloquence, weaving into
Julia's story a picture of an
isolated tea-plantation and all those
who live there. The Tea-Planter's
Daughter is a captivating flight of
the imagination firmly rooted in the
reality of the South Indian hills.
Atlantis David Gibbins 2010-03-04
Archaeologist Jack Howard is a brave
but cautious man. When he embarked on
a new search for buried treasure in
the Mediterranean, he knew it was a
long shot. But when Jack Howard and
his intrepid crew finally got close
to uncovering the secrets the sea had
held for thousands of years, nothing
could have prepared them for what
they would find ...
Carniepunk Rachel Caine 2013-07-23 A
collection of urban fantasy stories
that take place at carnivals. From
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vampires and creepy clowns to
mermaids, Druids, and wisecracking
Irish wolfhounds, you'll find out
that carnivals aren't the healthiest
types of places to hang out at....
Season of the Witch David L. Golemon
2019-08-23 The continuing adventures
of Colonel Jack Collins and the rest
of Department 5656--better known as
the Event Group--as they fend off an
attack at their very heart while they
must deal once again with history
beginning to repeat itself.
Every Anxious Wave Mo Daviau
2016-02-09 Good guy Karl Bender is a
thirty-something bar owner whose life
lacks love and meaning. When he
stumbles upon a time-travelling worm
hole in his closet, Karl and his best
friend Wayne develop a side business
selling access to people who want to
travel back in time to listen to
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

their favorite bands. It's a pretty
ingenious plan, until Karl, intending
to send Wayne to 1980, transports him
back to 980 instead. Though Wayne
sends texts extolling the quality of
life in tenth century "Mannahatta,"
Karl is distraught that he can't
bring his friend back. Enter
brilliant, prickly, overweight
astrophysicist, Lena Geduldig. Karl
and Lena's connection is immediate.
While they work on getting Wayne
back, Karl and Lena fall in love -with time travel, and each other.
Unable to resist meddling with the
past, Karl and Lena bounce around
time. When Lena ultimately prevents
her own long-ago rape, she alters the
course of her life and threatens her
future with Karl. A high-spirited and
engaging novel, EVERY ANXIOUS WAVE
plays ball with the big questions of
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where we would go and who we would
become if we could rewrite our pasts,
as well as how to hold on to love
across time.
Leviathan David Lynn Golemon
2014-10-23 Let David Lynn Golemon
thrill you with Leviathan from the
magnificent Event Group series.
LEGEND COMES TO LIFE - TO BRING DEATH
TO THE DEEP The ships of the world
are under fire - attacks so sudden
and vicious that most of them sink
without even making a distress call.
As navies from many nations attempt
to locate the losses and find this
destructive and hidden enemy, even
their ships disappear without a
trace. Enter the Event Group - the
most secret organization in the U.S.
government's history - a group of the
brightest and best soldiers and
scientists, led by Colonel Jack
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

Collins. As they race to find a
solution, they discover they are up
against the most advanced undersea
vessel in history - and an insane
genius who wants to dispense his own
twisted justice to the world . . .
Praise for David Lynn Golemon and the
EVENT series: 'Sure to satisfy fans
of The X-Files' Publishers Weekly
'Imagine mixing in a blender Tom
Clancy with the movie Predator and
the X-Files ... non-stop action'
Library Journal 'Spectacularly
cinematic . . . a flat out adrenalin
rush' New York Times bestselling
authors Judith and Garfield Reeves
Stevens David Lynn Golemon grew up in
Chino, California and worked for the
US military in a classified role. He
now lives and writes in Long Island,
New York. His Event Group Series
includes the titles Event, Legend,
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Ancient, Leviathan and Primeval.
The Last Man Vince Flynn 2012-11-13
THE NEW YORK TIMES NUMBER ONE
BESTSELLER A hero can't always be
good . . . Joe Rickman, head of
clandestine operations in the Middle
East, has been kidnapped, and with
him top secret CIA information that
could prove disastrous in the wrong
hands. Mitch Rapp must find Rickman
at all costs. But something doesn't
add up and he soon suspects something
even more sinister is afoot. With
elements inside his own government
working against him, Rapp will have
to make to make a tough call between
playing the hero and playing nice. Or
will he be stopped dead before he can
succeed? AMERICAN ASSASSIN, book one
in the series, is soon to be a MAJOR
MOTION PICTURE starring Dylan O'Brien
(Maze Runner), Taylor Kitsch (True
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

Detective) and Michael Keaton. Praise
for the Mitch Rapp series 'Sizzles
with inside information and CIA
secrets' Dan Brown 'A cracking,
uncompromising yarn that literally
takes no prisoners' The Times 'Vince
Flynn clearly has one eye on Lee
Child's action thriller throne with
this twist-laden story. . . instantly
gripping' Shortlist 'Action-packed,
in-your-face, adrenalin-pumped superhero macho escapist fiction that does
exactly what it says on the label'
Irish Independent 'Mitch Rapp is a
great character who always leaves the
bad guys either very sorry for
themselves or very dead' Guardian
Legend David L. Golemon 2008-07-01
The Event Group is comprised of the
nation's most brilliant men and women
in the fields of science, philosophy,
and the military. Led by Major Jack
27/30

Downloaded from deluxeproduct.com on
July 6, 2022 by guest

Collins, their job is to find the
truth behind the world's greatest
unsolved myths. And this time,
Collins and his crew will dare to
uncover a terrifying secret--about
the long-vanished tribe of the Incas-that's buried deep within the Amazon
Basin. The last expedition into the
depths and darkness of the Amazon
claimed the lives of a female
professor and her team. Now the Event
Group, using cutting-edge technology
exclusively designed by the U.S.
military, will travel to the ends of
the earth--from Brazil to the Little
Bighorn to the Arlington National
Cemetery--to bring new meaning to an
ancient disaster...or bury the legend
forever...or die trying.
The Mountain David L. Golemon
2015-08-04 In 1863 a meeting takes
place between legendary war leaders-event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

a secret alliance that will never
show up in any American history
books. A clandestine arrangement has
been struck for a single chance to
heal a war-torn nation. The mission
is to bring the greatest prize in the
world back to American soil-remnants
of pre-history's greatest ship and
most startling mystery. The prize may
lie on a mountain top inside the
fierce Ottoman Empire, yet the men
who seek it are only days away from
trying to kill one another. In 2007,
America's darkest agency known to
only a privileged few as the Event
Group, has been tasked by the
President to bring home a famous
former astronaut who was on a mission
to bring back the greatest biblical
artifact-Noah's Ark. It will be up to
the newly-installed Director of
Security at Department 5656, Major
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Jack Collins and his team of
brilliant men and women, to rescue
the archeological expedition from
forces that will kill to keep the
mysterious artifacts inside the
territorial borders of Turkey. THE
MOUNTAIN is the latest entry in a
series that ratchets up the suspense
with each new installment. Combining
the action of James Rollins and
Matthew Reilly, David L. Golemon sets
the bar even higher with his New York
Times bestselling series.
The Event Group Thriller Collection,
Books 1-12 David L. Golemon
2017-11-21 New York Times bestselling
author David L. Golemon's Event Group
series is an "increasingly clever
series" (Booklist) about Department
5656, also known as the Event Group,
a secret government agency dedicated
to solving America's past mysteries
event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

and bringing forth the truth behind
myths and legends. Here together in a
low priced eBook bundle are the first
twelve novels in this action-packed,
thrilling series. EVENT LEGEND
ANCIENTS LEVIATHAN PRIMEVAL LEGACY
RIPPER CARPATHIAN OVERLORD THE
MOUNTAIN THE TRAVELER BEYOND THE SEA
The Mask of Troy David Gibbins
2010-06-10 Jack Howard becomes part
of a terrifying legacy and a race
against time, in the action-packed
new adventure from bestselling author
David Gibbins.Greece. 1871. Heinrich
Schliemann, the great archaeologist,
raises the Mask of Agamemnon and
makes a mind-blowing discovery.
Determined to keep it a secret until
the time is right, he then dies.
Germany. 1945. The liberation of a
concentration camp reveals clues to
lost antiquities stolen by the Nazis.
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But the operation is covered up after
a deadly secret surfaces. Northern
Aegean. Present day. Marine
archaeologist Jack Howard discovers a
shipwreck with ancient inscriptions
that indicate the galley is part of
the war fleet of Agamemnon, king of
the Greeks. When Jack’s daughter
finds a drawing made by a
concentration camp survivor that
holds a clue to Schliemann’s secret,

event-group-adventure-1-david-lynn-golemon

Jack becomes embroiled in a desperate
chase across Europe against a
ruthless enemy...
The Andromeda Evolution Michael
Crichton 2019-11-14 Fifty years after
The Andromeda Strain made Michael
Crichton a household name – and
spawned a new genre, the
technothriller – the threat returns,
in a gripping sequel that is
terrifyingly realistic and resonant.
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